
 

 

                                                                                                         9 February 2023 
 
Dear  
 
Request for Information – ATISN 20117                       
 
Thank you for your request for information dated 21 January. 
 
Information requested 
 
PJA were heavily involved in advising the Govt about the introduction of the above 
scheme and I understand are being appointed to review the scheme given the huge 
backlash it has created. 
Can you let me know how much the company was paid for original work done during 
its introduction and the agreed sum for carrying out the proposed review. 
 
Our response 
 
Phil Jones Associates have been paid £75,000 for consultancy work on the 20mph 
policy over 3 years. A further £7,000 has been budgeted for Phil Jones to be a 
member of the review team. 
 
Next steps 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can 
ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at: 
 
Information Rights Unit, Welsh Government, Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ  
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales.  Please remember to quote the ATISN 
reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:  Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.  However, please note that the 
Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint until it has been through our 
own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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